May 26, 1971

Mr. George Stoll

Muclear Power Generatiom Dept,
P. 0. Box 1260

Lyachburg, Virginia 24505

Dear George:

I would like to express ay appreciation to B&W and to you personally
for your efforts in a very fine week of training at Lymchburg. From

my standpoint it was time well spent. I gained a better understanding
of a B4V plant,

In gensral the course material was well thoughtout, detail emough
to get the picture and well presented by the imstructors,.

To indicate areas of improvement is somewhat difficult. However, the
following are a few thoughts I had regarding the training course.

1. The first day was a back breaker. Think you would have been
farther ahaad to present "Simulator Familiarization" first
thing Tuesday morning.

More effort should be made to review the plant by systems.

Then put them all together. From that have a sessicn on the
simulator.

The BéW Test Program lecture was very worthwhile and should
be included im your regular program.

The seasion on "Econmomics” was unfortunately interrupted by
the speaker having to leave unexpectedly. Thought the ball
was dropped here. The class sat around and did nothing.
This resulted in time wasted. This gap could have been

filled by a question and ansver session until the speaker
returned.
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Mr. George Stoll - MAY 2 F W97

In closing George, 8gain thanks for your efforts and maintaining the
schedule., You are truly a great 'wagon master”.

Very truly yours,

24 ot . /

Reese J. Bursey

PWR CGroup Leader

Operator Licemsing Branch
Division of Reactor Licensing
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